
Welcome to 2024/2035 School Year! I am
Kim Hinmon and I am super excited to be
Benzie and Manistee Counties' Student
Services Advisor. I love living in Northern
Michigan and love to explore local hiking
trails. I have three Children,  Niijii, Jelly
and Ben, who I love to spend time with. I
enjoy spending my free time sewing
regalia and ribbon skirts. I collect beaded
earrings.  I look forward to meeting you
and to having an amazing year!

I love to travel!
I am an Auntie, Great Auntie and
a Great Great Auntie too!
I am a proud Navy mom

Store: Target
Hobby: Sewing
Drink: Dr. Pepper
Season: Fall
Sport: Football
Color: Blue
Book: The Little Prince

Ms. KimMs. Kim
Meet the Advisor

My Favorites:

Fun Facts:Contact Information:

OPEN HOUSE:

About Me:

Kimberly.Hinmon@gtb-nsn.gov

(231) 534-7825

I Would love to meet our GTB and
Title VI families! 

Join me for an open house
with Cider and Doughnuts at
the Benzie Outpost’s Education
Classroom on October 2nd
from 3PM until 6PM. 
Stop over, have a snack and lets get this

year started right! 

7282 Hoadley Road
Benzonia, MI 49616


